
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/30/2016 10:40:52 AM

Subject: RE: Brock info

Haley –
 
I talked to Swati yesterday afternoon.  We are going to regroup Monday once there are more details so we don’t miss 
any other potential awards/heros.
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 10:40 AM

To: Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Taylor, Richele; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Brock info
 
There is an opportunity to present an award to Jamie Brock on October 12th at the Firefighter Association quarterly 
meeting.  Would you like me to look into more information about this event?
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 5:16 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Subject: FW: Brock info
 
FYI
 
From: Bert Polk [mailto:Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 5:15 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: Brock info
 
Spoke with Joe Palmer.  He is going up to Anderson County on Monday to talk to the chief about recognition.  The FF 
Assoc has their quarterly meeting here on campus on Wed Oct 12th and they are thinking about doing something 
then.  He mentioned they would discuss possibly contacting a Rep or senator to see what might could be done.  I 
mentioned you and I had spoken but that I didn’t know what/when might be occurring.  I am sure we could work 
something in on the 12th if the Governor wanted to do that.  There will be about 200 people here for the quarterly 
meeting.
 

Robert Polk
Deputy Director/State Fire Marshal

 
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 
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Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 4:14 PM

To: Bert Polk

Cc: Emily Farr

Subject: RE: Brock info

 
Thank you Bert! The Governor is going to try an call.  I appreciate you gathering info.  I will pass this on to our staff to 
see if they want to contact the chief about an award in the next few days . I am sure they are very busy right now.
 
 
From: Bert Polk [mailto:Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 2:03 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Emily Farr

Subject: FW: Brock info
 
Below is what we have been able to put together based on our records.  We have been unsuccessful in 
reaching anyone locally to comment or confirm.
 
 
Mr. Jamie W Brock
131 Sitton Mill Road
Seneca SC 29678
 
Two phone numbers on file for Mr. Brock: 864-972-7277 or 864-304-1859
 
Anderson County Emergency Services Division:  864-260-4444 – Taylor Jones,Deputy Chief and Stephen 
Combs, Media Coordinator.
 
Townvile Fire Chief – Billy McAdams, 864-287-3795, or 864-444-3235.
 
 
Brock has been a Townville firefighter for 30 years. He also volunteers with the Crossroads Fire Department in 
Oconee County and won the Firefighter of the year for the department.
 
He was the first to reach Townville Elementary School Wednesday afternoon after a 14-year-old opened fire 
on the playground.
 
 
 
 

Robert Polk
Deputy Director/State Fire Marshal
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